
CUS<::fl=l/{;:}3. ~d" 
26 Broadway, lL Y. 

April 24, 1917. 

Dear Mr. Fle:x:ner: 

Your brother tells me that he has talked with you about Dr. 
Osler's letter in connection vli.th the training in England of American medi-
cal men, and that you have some suggestions to make. I shall be glad to 
take it up with you at any time that suits your convenience. 

Very truly yours, 

Starr J. Murphy. 


